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N e w s l e t t e r  

Camboon PS 50
th

 event 
I am thrilled with how many people attended to celebrate 
the school’s 50

th
.  The sense of community was 

absolutely fantastic and it was lovely to see so many past 
and present students, staff and families enjoying the 
event.  Once again, I want to sincerely thank the 50

th
 

committee members, our staff and the amazing P&C for 
their hard work, time and effort in making the event so 
successful. We have had lots of positive feedback and I 
think this quote says it all;  “It was such an awesome 
afternoon/evening and lovely to see that the culture of 
the school has not changed.  Our years at Camboon 
were truly amazing, memorable and something we are 
both very grateful for.”  Please continue to support the 
school and P&C and purchase more merchandise.  I’m 
doing my Christmas gifts shopping!  The cards, gift tags, 
pens, balls are perfect little gifts or stocking fillers.   
 

Please find attached a merchandise order form.  You can 
also still order pavers until next Monday 22 November.  
The 50th whole school photo can be viewed in the school 
office and order forms, are attached to this newsletter. 
 

School 50
th

 event 
As you would have seen on the term planner, Friday 3 
December will be a day of fun that will include the P&C 
Colour Run.  Students and staff will be involved in a 
variety of fun activities before lunch and then parents can 
join us for the Colour Run after lunch.  More information 
to come soon.  
Janice Cuculoska—Principal 

Week 6-10 Term 4 Focus  
We are respectful when we walk around the school 
safely.  
At Camboon Primary School we encourage respectful 
behaviour amongst all students, staff and the wider 
community.  Our new PBS focus is ‘we are respectful 
when we move around the school safely’.  We can 
show this by walking inside our classrooms and wet 
areas and walking on the footpaths and the grassed 
areas around the buildings.  This is for the safety of 
everyone who enters the school, and we encourage our 
students to follow this expectation to ensure a safe 
environment.  By endeavouring to ensure others’ safety, 
our students are demonstrating respectful behaviour, a 
social skill which will help them to be successful 
citizens.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Thursday 18 November 

 Kindy Induction Meeting 1.00pm—1.45pm 

 Uniform Shop Open 1.45pm—3.00pm  
Friday 19 November 

 WASO Incursion PP—Year 3 
Thursday 25 November 

 Kindy Transition 9.30am—10.30am 
Friday 26 November 

 Music Assembly 

 Kindy Transition 9.30am—10.30am 
Monday 29 November 

 High School Orientation Days—Morley SHS, 
John Forrest SC, Hampton SHS 

 School Board Meeting 5.30pm 

 P&C Meeting 7.00pm 
Tuesday 30 November 

 Uniform Shop Open 8.45am—9.15am 

 Children’s University Graduation 5.00pm 

Date:  17 November  2021  
Term: 4   
Vo lume: 20  

TASTE BUDS CANTEEN: 
Closed Monday & Tuesday 
  
9218 1414 / 0412 530 307 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP: 
Online orders or office drop box 
www.quickcliq.com.au 
Open as follows- 8:45—9:15 am  
 
Tuesday 30 November 
Tuesday 14 December 

Camboon Primary School                         
Forder Street, Noranda  WA  6062  
Email: Camboon.PS@education.wa.edu.au 
Website: camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au  
Phone: 9218 1400         

Personal Items List 2022 
2022 Personal Items List have now been distributed.    
All online orders must be completed by Friday 10  
December 2021 for free delivery.  Please refer to 
our website for copies if required.   

Before School, After School and 
Vacation Care onsite at Camboon 
Primary School 
morley@careforkidswa.net.au  
9275 0202 

http://www.quickcliq.com.au
http://www.quickcliq.com.au
https://camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/book-lists/


 

50 YEARS 



ORDERS EXTENDED UNTIL 3.00PM MONDAY 22 NOVEMBER 2021 






